
SPECIAL

Victoria Government Gazette
No. S 614 Monday 8 November 2021
By Authority of Victorian Government Printer

Occupational Health and Safety Act 2004
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT – PROPOSED LEAD COMPLIANCE CODE  

AND PROPOSED COMMUNICATION OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH AND SAFETY 
ACROSS LANGUAGES COMPLIANCE CODE 

WorkSafe Victoria (WorkSafe) invites public comment on the proposed Lead compliance code 
and proposed Communication Occupational Health and Safety Across Languages compliance code. 

WorkSafe will accept public comment on the proposed compliance codes from Monday  
8 November 2021. 

Compliance codes provide duty holders with practical guidance on how to comply with the legal 
requirements under the Occupational Health and Safety Act 2004 and the Occupational Health and 
Safety Regulations 2017.

You may lodge your submission electronically using an online form, by email or post no later 
than close of business on Monday 6 December 2021.

Further information and electronic copies of the proposed compliance code can be obtained from 
the Victorian Government’s consultation website, https://engage.vic.gov.au/communicating-ohs-
across-languages-compliance-code and https://engage.vic.gov.au/lead-compliance-code, WorkSafe 
Advisory Service 1800 136 089 (toll-free) or via email to legislation@worksafe.vic.gov.au 

Please note, all submissions will be treated as public documents and will appear online unless 
clearly identified as being confidential.
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